
21 st September, 2009
 

The Executive Di ctor,
 
International Air ervices Commission,
 
G.P.O.Box 630,
 
Canberra Act 2601,
 
Australia.
 

Dear SirlMadam,
 

I, a citizen ofthe Fiji Island writing in support ofthe Virgin Blue Groups "V Australia"
 
submission to operate flights from Sydney to Fiji using 777-300ER.
 

I give my reasons as below;
 

-Currently there is only Air Pacific operating on the routes and with Qantas code sharing
 
on the same aircrafts. There are a lot of delays because the aircrafts that Air Pacific uses
 
are very old.
 

-There is no choice of service for customers as it is only Air Pacific that operates its
 
aircrafts.
 

-There is hardly any competition on the route as Air Pacific and Qantas are the only two
 
operators.
 

-Us the people ofFiji have to pay much more that what the tourist pay to travel overseas
 
and competition would be something that we need.
 

I hope I have written enough to support my letter.
 

Regards,
 

Navin Raj
 


